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We, the members of the Class of 1984 Reunion Committee, invite you to step back in time with us 
by returning to Scranton for our 25th Reunion this June. Can it be possible that we graduated 25 
years ago? It seems like only yesterday we were celebrating our Graduation in the Long Center.

How often do we have the opportunity to step back in time — 
to remember who we were, what we did and what we learned 
during our four years at Scranton? We all had different college 
experiences- but we are confident that there are many common 
threads -“traying “ or “sunning” on Nevils Beach,  Scanlan’s (with 
perhaps a stop at Halfway House), midnight pizza from 
Granteed’s, Gannongrams, and yes, late nights at the library or 
for some late night gravy fries at Chick’s Diner.      

Since our Graduation, the University has changed in many ways. 
The campus now has many new buildings, including a library, 
campus center, modern townhouses and plans to construct a 
state of the art science center. While students occupy new 
buildings and hangouts, the sense of community that made our time at Scranton so special is still 
strong. For this reason, we hope you will also consider making a gift to Scranton to support the 
future alumni of our alma mater.

Most importantly, we hope this Reunion will inspire you to reunite with friends whom you don’t see 
often enough and those you haven’t seen in 25 years. So, for one weekend we can all rediscover 
Scranton together.

Questions? Call or e-mail any of us. Hope to see you in June!

The Class of 1984 Committee

“The hours too quickly slip 

away and mingle into years, but 

memories of our Scranton days 

will last whatever next appears” 

Scranton Alma Mater
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Dear <First>,

FROM THE 
Committee
Our class committee is 
working hard to make sure 
that our 25th Reunion is a 
memorable one, but we 
need your help. Visit our 
class’s Web site at www.
scranton.edu/myclasspage 
to learn how you can 
reconnect your group of 
friends. Also, we are 
looking for photos of the 
class. If you would like to 
share your photos, please 
e-mail them to 
scrantonclassof1984@
gmail.com.




